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Ref: AA/Geog/Fieldtrip/Fri 

June 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following a recent letter home about the upcoming Geography fieldwork trip, the decision has been 

made to change the date of the trip from Friday 21 June 2019 to Friday 4 October 2019. This is to 

allow students more time to prepare for the trip within lessons. It is important that all students 

attend to complete research as part of the required AQA GCSE Geography fieldwork programme. 

If you have already returned the reply slip then you do not need to complete another form. In 

addition, any payments made will transfer over to the revised date. If you have not yet completed 

a reply form please complete the slip attached and return to Miss Austin along with a £15 

voluntary contribution.  

Students are allowed to wear their own clothing which needs to be practical for this type of trip; 

suggested attire being trainers, jeans/sportswear and a warm top. Students will need to bring a 

packed lunch for the day or money to purchase food. Students entitled to free school meals will be 

provided with a packed lunch to take with them before we leave the Academy.  

It would be preferable if your money could be paid using the school’s online payment system, 

accessible via the Parents Section of the Academy website. Please ensure that any cheque or cash 

payments are placed in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and details of the payment clearly 

marked on the front. Please make cheques payable to The Bourne Academy.  

 

Thank you very much for your attention. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Amber Austin 
Teacher of Geography 
 

 

 

 

 

Please return to Miss Austin. 
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I/we give permission for ……………………………….……… to participate in the Geography fieldwork trip to 

Swanage on Friday 4 October 2019. 

 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Carer……………………………………………………….. 

 

Print name…………………………………………………………  

 

Date………………... 
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